SCI: Correction on notice of consulting shareholders via a ballot

On 15 Nov 2018, SCI E&C Joint Stock Company corrected the notice of consulting shareholders via a ballot as follows:

On 07 Nov 2018, the Company announced the information about consulting shareholders via a ballot, based on the Charter of the Company, the Company corrected that the Company will not consult shareholders via a ballot as announced on 07 Nov 2018
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